

Minutes for October 12th, 2010

Lbutts:

- Forgot to buy pizza for everyone
- First meeting with education, law, and commerce people. No more calling pubcrawls or keggers by name, because there is no support for alcohol
- All funds collected have to now go through the UVSS instead of directly to the ESS. It saves the university from being liable.
- Bug push sponsorship from pepsi?
- Meeting with jeremy and nigel with the dean, hosting WEC in 3 years
- Iron ring ceremony in november. Ess.uvic.ca/ironring. Needs volunteers.

Peter:

- meeting about first year reps with manfred

Austin:

- November 20th for UVEC. Getting the word out, planning for communication comp going out now.
- This year only use vex robot kits for senior design
- needs volunteers to supervise
- talking to Dean about WEC 2013

Zac:

- Meeting with mary-anne next tuesday
- if anyone doesn't know how to use the spreadsheet for schwag, talk to zac
- Pretty boring today

Flash:

- absent!
- He will cull the filing cabinet

Nat:

- need 2 teams: set-up crew and clean up crew, and someone to pick up kegs
- Waivers for everyone going to pubcrawl. Everyone else that won't leave needs to sit there with their "thumbs up their asses"
- someone pick up shirts

Nesbitt:

- we got a car for trailing the bug
- planning of bug push bbq, getting volunteers for setup, take-down, etc

Tristan:

- writing down his number
- hockey tourney is set up and booked, tickets going on friday. We have two goalies.
- dodgeball, waiting on “that guy”

Mike:

- progress is coming well on the website

Steve:

- Foo ladda is siiiiick! He got it from the foo ladda store.

Trevor:

- Getting cutlery
- planning ski trip

Tiffany:

- planning all sorts of diversity stuff

Meeting Agenda

President

- UVSS AGM Thursday
- Meet with EdSA, LSS, and CSS to discuss fee disp.
- Bugpush
- Meeting with Dean for WEC 2013
- Volunteers for CFES Congress 2012?
- Iron Ring Ceremony prep and meeting next week
- Student Tours > need volunteer to organize.

VP-Academic

- Set a meeting time with First-year reps to discuss a first year report
 - tferweda@uvic.ca
 - stuartwatts_5@hotmail.com

VP-External

- UVEC planning
- Get industry Judges
- WEC 2013 presentation at WESST

VP-Financial

- Meeting with Mary-Anne this week
- Make updates to endowment fund and create motions
- Write cheque to endowment fund

Dir. Comm

- Issue today!
- Cull old publications drawer in filing cabinet.

Dir. Events

- Pubcrawl Friday! Need people for waivers

Dir. Corp

- Industry mailing list? Ask companies if they want to be part?
- Need to pick-up car at some point? Friday?
- BugPush BBQ Friday from 12-4
- Bug demo Friday during BBQ, pushers needed

Dir. Sport

- Hockey tourney
- Drink and Dodge for end of sem.

Dir. IT

- Paypal is being lame! Tickets had some issues
- Mailing list issues. Not to worry for now, because the new system will be awesome!

Dir. Services

- Build foos-ladder
- Receipts to Zac for ink

- Slushies aren't getting paid for?

Secretary

- cutlery!
- With Nesbitt to Costco?

DALs

- Volunteers for BugPush!!!

Co-ord of Student Relations

- How is Dec6 organization coming?

